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	NOTICE OF DECISION

	
	TOWN AND COUNTRY PLANNING ACT 1990

(AS AMENDED)



	Name and Address of Agent/Applicant:
Mrs Sarah Robinson-Smith

c/o Oxford Architects

Miss Natasha Fulcher

Bagley Croft 

Hinksey Hill

Oxford

OX1 5BS


	

	Date Registered: 24th January 2017



	

	Proposal:
	Discharge of Conditions 6 (drainage strategy), 7 (doors and windows), 8 (external lighting) and 9 (landscaping scheme) of 16/01430/F 



	Location:
	The Lion, Main Street, Wendlebury, Bicester OX25 2PW 

	Parish(es):
	Wendlebury

 


CONFIRMATION OF CLEARANCE OF PLANNING CONDITION(S)
	The Cherwell District Council, as Local Planning Authority, hereby CONFIRMS the clearance of the above condition(s). IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE DETAILS OVERLEAF.


	Cherwell District Council

Bodicote House

Bodicote

Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA
Cherwell District Council

Certified a true copy
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DISTRICT COUNCIL
NORTH OXFORDSHIRE



Head of Public Protection & Development Management


	


	Date of Decision: 18th April 2017
	Head of Public Protection 
& Development Management


	SCHEDULE OF DETAILS


Condition 6

The drainage strategy for the site as per application form and Drawing Numbers ICS-2442 03 Revision P01 and ICS-2359 03 Revision P02 submitted with the application.

Condition 7

Windows, doors and rooflights as per application form submitted with the application and Drawing Number 080 Rev P5 received from the applicant's agent on 12th April 2017 and Drawing Numbers 031 Rev p5; 061 Rev P6; and 081 Revision P2 received by e-mail from the applicant's agent on 13th April 2017.

Condition 8

External lighting as per application form submitted with the application and Drawing Number 16030-OA-B1-090-P-00 Revision P3 received from the applicant's agent by e-mail on 22nd February 2017.

Condition 9

Landscaping as per application form submitted with the application and Drawing Number 16030-OA-B1-090-P-00 Revision P3 received from the applicant's agent by e-mail on 22nd February 2017.

PLANNING NOTES 

In respect of the details approved under condition 6, Thames Water have stated that surface water run-off from this site shall not be connected to the foul water sewer. Furthermore, please note that the drainage details that have been approved are acceptable insofar as they relate to drainage flows discharging into the public sewer system and in respect of the development approved under 16/01430/F only. For the avoidance of doubt, approval has not been granted for the proposed surface water drainage strategy for the car park as this work did not form part of the development approved under 16/01430/F. 
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